Safety and Privacy

When students sign into Homework Help they remain completely anonymous-
the tutors only see the username that is online, not which particular student.

Students cannot interact with one another at any time.

Tutors are registered with the Ontario College of Teachers and are certified
math teachers.

Students choose a logon name that is unique to them, but does not reveal
their identity.

All tutor sessions are recorded.

Parents can logon to the site as a guest. Parents can view all aspects of the
site, but they cannot ask a question in the chat rooms!



